
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 6/18/2013 2:07:01 PM 
To: emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Higgins, John (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=JZH0); Pete, Aaron 

(aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov) (aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: PG&E is hosting a Damage Prevention meeting for local excavators and contractors 

next Tuesday, June 25 in Concord 

General Hagan 

I believe my colleague John Higgins mentioned this upcoming event to you when you were 
both in Sacramento recently at a Leg hearing. 

We are wondering if you would be interested in attending next Tuesday? 

I realize it's very last minute. We'd be happy to have you there in any capacity, i.e., to say a 
few words or be an observer, and for all or part of the session. 

The audience for this event includes the local excavators and contractors who work in our 
service territory. PG&E's Public Awareness and Public Safety team is promoting 811 Call 
Before You Dig and damage prevention as a shared responsibility. This meeting will be 
attended by employees of the cities, municipalities, state and government entities in the 
construction and public works area. PG&E employees in the damage prevention team and gas 
operations also will attend. 

Here are the details: 

Hilton Concord, 1970 Diamond Blvd, Concord, CA 94520 

Tuesday, June 25, 2013, 7:00 am to 11:00 am 

Let us know if you can make it. Again, I apologize for the short notice. Details just came 
together! 
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Regards 

Laura 

Here's the flyer for the meeting: 

Registration and breakfast starts at 7:00 am and presentation will start at 7:45 am. 
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